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To: COA
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Application A-2024-0260

From: J M
Sent: 2024/11/06 5:18 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application A-2024-0260 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
To whom it may concern,   
 
My name is Jonelle Mitchell and I reside at  Brampton, ON , Canada. I am writing 
on behalf of Crispin and Joy Mitchell, also of this address. This email is in reference to Application A-
2024-0260. 
 
After living at this address for over 35 years, we have never received notice with regards to expanding 
driveway space at this or any other property on the street. The houses were built with adequate driveway 
space for vehicles for a household. The driveway for this application is currently significantly wide. 
 
We do not support the application above with regards to expanding driveway width and reducing 
permeable landscaping abutting the side lot line as there is ample room on the driveway for vehicles to 
park and for drivers to move around said vehicles.  
 
We authorize this correspondence to be posted on the agenda. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jonelle Mitchell 


